THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

August 20, 2009

Mr. Khalid Belkhatir
12205 Holland Place
. Lawrenceville, Georgia 30043

Dear Mr. Belkhatir:

~Thank you for contacting the office of President Barack Obama. The
President appreciates your taking the time to voice your concerns and opinions.

We have taken the liberty of forwarding your concerns to the Department
of Homeland Security for review. We have asked the agency to respond directly

to you in a timely manner. ;

Again, thank you for your correspondence.

Sincerely,

£l ltlt

F. Michael Kelleher
Special Assistant to the President and
Director of Presidential Correspondence



